
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

      In accordance with UCA 17-16-14, the Millard County Commission will hold a public 

hearing at the Millard County Courthouse located at 50 South Main Street, Fillmore, Utah on 

Tuesday, December 17, 2019 at 10:45 a.m., for the purpose of Receiving Public Comment on the 

Millard County Step and Grade Policy Regarding Possible Cost of Living Increases/and or 

Adjustments of Elected Officials and their Chief Deputies. 

 

 

     /s/ Bonnie Gehre, Millard County Auditor 
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